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	Democrats On House Transportation Committee Submit Recommendations To Supercommittee

Today, Democratic Members of the Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure submitted a letter and a detailed policy proposal to the leaders of the Joint Select Committee on Deficit Reduction, popularly known as the Supercommittee. The Supercommittee is being led by U.S. Senator Patty Murray (D-WA) and Representative Jeb Hensarling (R-TX). In their letter to the Supercommittee, the House Democrats on the Transportation and Infrastructure Committee encourage the identification of revenues to “prevent any budget sequestration of job-creating infrastructure investment.” In the policy proposal prepared for the Supercommittee, the Democrats urge Congress to adopt a surface transportation bill, citing a U.S. Department of Transportation estimate which states that for every $1 billion in Federal investment in transportation over 34,000 jobs are created or sustained. The policy proposal also highlights that House Democrats had sought to act on a $500 billion six-year surface transportation bill in the last Congressional session, while in the current 112th Congress, House Republicans have been advancing a $230 billion six year bill. Please click here to see a copy of the Democrats’ letter to leaders of the Supercommittee and click here to see a copy of their policy proposal.
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